
YOU MAY BE ENTITLED TO MONEY  
FROM THE STATE

If you were sterilized while living in a California state-run hospital, home
or institution, or if you were sterilized without your consent while in  
custody of a state prison, you may qualify for compensation through the
California Forced or Involuntary Sterilization Compensation Program.

WERE YOU 
STERILIZED?

For more information:
(800) 777-9229
victims.ca.gov/fiscp
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